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21st February 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re:  Car Park - Transport 
 
As you may be aware from the news and  social media, KCC have introduced new transport arrangements 
for many pupils who travel by home to school transport.  
 
Like some parents, we have only just been advised which pupils are on which transport. Therefore, our car 
park procedures both morning and afternoon may take longer and we ask for your patience and co-operation 
during this transition period. Pupil and staff wellbeing and safety are our priority and our staff will collect and 
deliver pupils as quickly as possible but we do anticipate some disruption and delays for the first few days. 
 
We are aware that some parents may still not have heard from KCC and although we cannot assist with 
sorting your transport as the contracts are between KCC and parent/carers and the school is only a facilitator, 
we can see if your child is on  the list we have been sent.   
 
KCC transport can be contacted directly, tel.03000 416777. 
 
Once again thank you for your support.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Dan Zaccheo 
Deputy Principal 
 


